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Gianfranco A. Pietrafesa, a partner in the firm’s Business Counseling Group, has contributed an article to the

April 2017 edition of the Business Law Section Newsletter of the New Jersey State Bar Association on the topic

of decisions that require unanimous approval of LLC members unless such a requirement is modified in an LLC

operating agreement.

To read the article, click here.
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